Association President’s Message:

May, 2016

Dear Fellow-Members,

| hope this May edition of the Firing Circle finds you & your loved-ones in good health & spirit. There are a
couple of things | want to bring to your attention.

First, our new website is very, very close to activation as the official website of the AC-119 Gunship
Association. But, until various tweaks are successfully completed, the new website is not yet ready for
“Prime Time” on the Internet. We all have patiently waited for the past two years for our new website to
become reality. It is well to remember, patience is a virtue. AC-119 Gunship maintenance crews & support
personnel should relate to this situation in getting our aircraft combat ready (CR)!

Secondly, we need your help in registering for this year’s reunion in Fort Walton Beach. Our most faithful
& trustworthy Association Treasurer the past 14 years, Doug Wohlgamuth & | request that you use the
reunion registration form in this newsletter to register. Three brothers have used the new “unofficial”
website & Pay Pal to pay registration fees. PROBLEM: Registrations were made, but Doug had to call
those who used the new “unofficial” website to find out detailed information on the registration, like
Numbers & Choice of Meals, etc. That is just one tweak that must & will be made to the new website
before official activation.

Until the next edition of the Firing Circle, be safe & enjoy life as best you can.

Larry Fletcher, President



